
 

 

 

 

October 3, 2016 

 

 

Mayor Jonse and City Councilmembers 

Thomas Bolt, City Manager 

City of Manor 

P.O. Box 387 

Manor, Texas 78653-0387 

 

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen: 
 

 We would like to share some exciting news with you!  The law firm has been restructured 

to allow Barbara and Paige to step into equity positions with the firm, in recognition of the 

management roles they have been functioning in for some time now.  We are operating under the 

name The Knight Law Firm, LLP, but the full team of attorneys that have served you remains the 

same.  Barney is Of Counsel to the firm and continues to be available to clients in the same 

capacity as before.  All of us may be reached by email, cell phone, and through the office as 

always.  We look forward to continuing to serve you as you start your new fiscal year. 

 

 

Very Truly Yours, 

  
Paige H. Saenz            Barbara Boulware-Wells     

 
 

Barney Knight 

The Knight Law Firm, LLP 
                                              Attorneys at Law 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Paige Harbison Saenz 
Barbara Boulware-Wells 

Bradford E. Bullock 
Jeffrey T. Ulmann 

Barney L. Knight, Of Counsel 
 
 

Executive Office Terrace Suites 
223 West Anderson Lane 

Suite A-105 
Austin, Texas 78752 

Tel: 512.323.5778 
Fax: 512.323.5773 
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